
 

  

Vistancia Constructora 

Official Notice – August 28, 2028 

 

We are pleased to announce that we have reached an important milestone in the process of stabilizing and 
ensuring transparency in the Vistancia Caribe Residences project. While the fideicomiso (trust 
fund/guarantee fund) has not yet been finalized, we are now in a position to share with you more detailed 
information regarding your investment. 

Information Release 

Starting Tuesday, September 2, 2025, a comprehensive information document will be available on our 
website in the Official Communications Center section. 

This document will include the following: 

 Location: Detailed information on the site and characteristics of the project. 
 Contracts: Updates on current contracts and their status. 
 Property Titles: Clear explanations on the progress and evolution of property titles. 
 Plans: Updated project plans to better visualize the progress made. 

 

Important Notes 

Although this information will now be accessible, please note that final contracts with clients cannot yet 
be signed, as the fideicomiso is still pending. Consequently, payments cannot resume at this stage. We will 
keep you informed as soon as this step is completed. 

 

Why Is This Important? 

This document is designed to reinforce transparency and address your questions regarding the current 
state of the project. It marks a significant step forward and reflects our commitment to keeping you 
informed at every stage of the process. 

 

Access to Information 

You will be able to consult this information starting Tuesday, September 2, 2025, on our website: 
 https://www.vistanciacaribe.com/official-communications-center 

 

The Transition Team 
Vistancia Constructora 

 

https://www.vistanciacaribe.com/official-communications-center?utm_source=chatgpt.com

